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11th October 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Year 5 Residential Visit 
 
We are again hoping to take the Year 5 children on a five day/four night adventure 
activity and team building residential week next summer.  In the past this has 
provided the opportunity for the children to develop team building skills, work closely 
with the Year 6 teacher and experience new outdoor activities.  Previous years have 
clearly demonstrated that the benefits of the experience have been immeasurable. 
 
We will begin to organise the week if there is sufficient interest, and have 
provisionally booked Heatree House Residential Centre near Manaton on Dartmoor 
for the week 9th-13th July 2018. 
 
To provide an opportunity for you to hear about the proposed week, the centre and 
the activities, there will be a meeting for Year 5 parents on Friday 20th October at 
3.30pm in the Year 6 classroom – children are welcome to attend, or attend their 
normal Friday afternoon club if preferred. 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr R. Hill   
 

 


